
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/5/2012 9:56:01 AM 
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Elliott, Robert A. 

(robert.elliott@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: AL 3208-G 

Crap. Hold on for a bit. When did you guys submit it and to whom ? Let me know 
and I will run it down. 

From: Randolph, Edward F. [mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 9:51 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Elliott, Robert A. 
Subject: AL 3208-G 

Brian, 

There is a long pending AL in ED requesting approval of an agreement between PG&E and 
TID to supply gas to a new TID power plant. ED has made several data requests involving this 
AL but has not received a response from PG&E. I am prepared to deny the AL based on a lack 
of response from PG&E. If you wish to discuss this before I deny the AL please contact me 
ASAP. 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102 
415-703-2083| edward.randolDh@cpuc.ca.gov 
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